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S T A T E M E N T  
 
 

by the Spokesperson on events in Canada on 22 October 2014 

 

 

 
"We strongly condemn the attack that occurred in Ottawa on 22 October that resulted in the 
death of a Canadian service member. We express our deep sympathy and offer our sincere 
condolences to the victims of this attack and to their families. We will continue to work 
closely with Canada and our international partners to combat violent extremism and 
terrorism in all its forms, as underlined most recently at the 26 September Summit in 
Ottawa."  
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